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November 3, 2019 

Disciples of Jesus, 
Revealing His Kingdom 

Through Love, Spiritual Growth, 

and Service Together 

  
 

  8:30 - 9:15–Informal Fellowship   
  9:30 AM–Sunday School 
10:30 AM–Corporate Worship 

 

  

 

 
 GATHERING  
 Prelude   

 Announcements 
 Opening Song The River is Here 
 Welcome 
 Call to Worship & Prayer 

 PRAISING  
 Songs of Praise Hear the Call of the Kingdom  
  As For Me and My House 
 Offering – General Fund  

 HEARING GOD’S WORD 
 Scripture  Matthew 5:1-12 

 Message Lessons for Leaders!  

 RESPONDING 
 Song of Response HWB #355 Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us 

 Congregational Sharing/Prayer 

 SENDING  
 Sending Song STJ #109 There is More Love Somewhere 

 Benediction/Blessing  

 Postlude   

 

 Message: Terry Shue Offertory: Renee Koshmider 
 Worship Leader: Matthew Manchester Greeters: Carol Sommers (Main Doors) 
 Song Leader:   Ruth Yoder  Maria Eklich (Main Door) 

 

HWB-Hymnal Worship Book (blue) / TMH-The Mennonite Hymnal (red) 

STJ-Sing the Journey (green) / STS-Sing the Story (purple)  
Songs used with permission:  CCLI 465314 

 

Today we welcome Terry Shue to Maple Grove.  Terry will be 
bringing the message today and next Sunday, and Terry and 
his wife Kay will be sharing on November 17 on the learnings 
from their pilgrimages on the Camino de Santiago. 

 
We at Maple Grove thank you for joining us, and we wish you God’s blessing. 

 

 

 

CHURCH NEWS & EVENTS 
 
Ministry of Congregational Care would like to thank everyone who helped 
with the midweek projects.  We assembled about 100 hygiene kits for MCC, 
knotted 9 comforters, and made freezer meals to be used when visiting a 
person in need.  What a blessing to gather together and work on service 
projects together. 
 
Kids Club (K-4th Grade) Activity – TODAY 
The Kids Club meets today from 3:30-5:30 p.m. at Gary and Charla Sommers’ 
house.  We’ll make hot dogs and s'mores over the campfire and play group 
games.  If you have any questions, please see the Kids Club Leaders Michael 
and Ruth Yoder. 

 
Collection for Thanksgiving meals for Lake Township FISH – Nov. 17 & 24 
Maple Grove is collecting boxed stuffing mix for the Thanksgiving community 
food drive and $10.00 gift cards to local grocery stores.  Our goal is to collect 
200 boxes of stuffing mix.  The collection Sundays are November 17 & 24.  
Brown bags will be available next Sunday.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Harold Beachy-Ministry of Outreach. 
 
Child Abuse Awareness 
Maple Grove’s policy on Physical & Sexual Abuse of Children states all 
volunteers who are involved with children and youth are required to receive a 
copy of this policy and sign a form confirming they have read and understand 
the policy.  If you received a letter in your mailbox from the Ministry of 
Congregational Care in regards to Child Abuse Awareness, please return your 
signed form to the church office by Sunday, November 10th.  Thank you! 
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Freezer meals are available for those in need. 
As part of midweek, meals were prepared and are in the freezer at the 
church to be taken to someone in need, whether it’s someone in the church 
or a neighbor or a friend, coming home from the hospital or a situation 
where they could use some help.  There is chicken pot pie, tater tot 
casserole, and apple crisp.  All are labeled with heating instructions.  To 
take a meal to someone, please sign out the meal in the church office and 
let Cindy know what meal you are taking and who it is going to.   
If you have any questions, please contact a member of Family Ministry – 
Marsha Miller, Vee Miller, Kathy Cartner or Rachel Miller. 
 
 
Don’t forget to save your Acme receipts to benefit Lake Township FISH!  
A collection box for the receipts is under the mailboxes.  A percentage of the 
cash back amount printed on the bottom of each receipt will be donated to 
FISH.  Thank you – Ministry of Outreach 
 

 
 

You’re Invited 

Open House 

Hartville Thrift Shoppe 

938 W. Maple St., Hartville, OH  44632 

Nov. 8, 9:30-5     Nov. 9, 9:30-2 

 
A Look Behind the Scenes 

Where do your donations go? 

How is product processed and priced? 

What do staff and volunteers do? 

What is the mission of the Hartville Thrift Shoppe? 

Answers to these questions and more.   

Refreshments and Drawings 

 

Bulletin Board & Literature Rack Updates (in church lobby) 

 MCC article on packing of 175 immigration detainee care kits at Orrville 
Mennonite Church on October 2nd 

Bulletin Board Updates (in hallway) 

  Prayer Prompter – prayer requests from Ohio Conference for Nov.-Dec. 

 Thank you’s from Refuge of Hope and Lighthouse Ministries for Maple  
Grove’s support. 

 
 
Offering October 27th – Attendance:  93 
General Fund $ 2,530.95  
Education Fund  2,210.65  
Charity Fund  700.00 
Total Offering $ 5,441.60 

 
 
  
  

Church Information: ............................... 2121 Smith Kramer St. NE, Hartville, OH  44632
   ...................................................................................... 330-877-2400 
Website:   www.mgmennonite.org ......................... Facebook @ MapleGroveMC 
Guest password for Wi-Fi...................................................................... MapleGroveGuest 
Cindy Fleming Secretary@maplegrovemennonite.org ............ Voicemail:  Cindy-100 
  Days in the office:  Monday & Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 8am-1pm 
 

Ministry of Congregational Care Members: 
  Dan Dutcher   Rhoda Sommers  
  Paul Bontrager  Gary Sommers  

Prayer Chain Contacts: Ruth Miller and Kami Sommers  

Congregational Care Contacts:   
 Clara Sommers  Harold Beachy  
 Dan Dutcher   Matthew Manchester  
 Dorothy Shrock  Rhoda Sommers  

 

The Nursery is available for 0-3 year olds during the Worship Service. 
 
 SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES – CHILDREN & YOUTH  
  Classroom Teachers 
 PreK-Kindergarten Rooms 1-2 Becky Shrock & Jill Liechty 
 Grades 1-4 Rooms 3-4 Sheryl Weaver  
 Jr. Youth (Gr. 5-8) Rooms 5-6 Matthew Manchester  
 Youth (Gr. 9-12) Basement Kami Sommers & Michael Yoder 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES - ADULTS 
 Women’s Class - Sewing Room Mixed Post-High/20’s-40’s Class - Basement 
 Sr. Women’s - Room 9 Mixed Intergenerational - Education Side 
 Sr. Men’s - Room 10 

  

http://www.mgmennonite.org/
mailto:Secretary@maplegrovemennonite.org
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REFRIGERATOR NEWS
THIS WEEK AT MAPLE GROVE    

Sunday  - Daylight Saving Time ends 
  -   3:30-5:30 p.m.  Kids Club Activity 
Tuesday  -   8:00 a.m.  Sr. Men’s Bible Study  
  -   4:00 p.m. Ministry of Congregational Care Meeting 
Wednesday  - Ladies’ Sewing & Comforter Knotting 
 
 
 
LOOKING AHEAD   

November 10 - Message:  Terry Shue – “Shaped for a Purpose” 
 - Bags passed out for collection for Lake Township FISH  
November 14 - Maple Grove’s turn to supply volunteers @ Thrift Shoppe–6pm 
November 17 - Message:  Terry & Kay Shue  
    – “The Spiritual Discipline of Pilgrimage” 
Nov. 17 & 24 - Collection for Lake Township FISH Community Food Drive 
    of boxed stuffing mix & $10 gift cards to local grocery stores 
November 28 - Happy Thanksgiving! (Church office will be closed.) 
December 1 - First Sunday of Advent 
 
 
YOUTH NEWS 
Fri.-Nov. 8 - Social @ GentleBrook – 7:00-11:00 p.m. 
Wed.-Nov. 20 - Bible Study @ Scott & Kami Sommers’ house – 7-8:30 p.m. 
Wed.-Dec. 4 - Bible Study – 7-8:30 p.m. (location to be determined)  
Sun.-Dec. 15 - Christmas Party – 5:00 p.m. 
Fri.-Jan. 3 - Social – more details will follow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND PRAISE 

PRAY FOR OUR CHURCH: 

 Martha Yoder; Mabel Weaver; Ann Raber; Henry Sommers, Jr.;  
Eugene Miller; Barb Volk; Leslie, Korey, Emma & Ayden Miller. 

 Pray for the Pastor Search Committee:  Paul Bontrager, Jen Geiser,  
Jill Liechty, Perry Miller and Scott Sommers. 

 
ADDITIONAL PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 Barb Volk’s brother Dan; Ryder Brown (grandson of Julie Yoder’s friends).  
 

 
 
Braeden Shrock – November 3 Steve Miller – November 5 
Dorothy Shrock – November 4 Ruth Hills – November 7 
Kathy Cartner – November 4 Luke Sommers – November 9 
 
 
 

 
Please note a change of address for Arrie Ledsome: 
 1644 Smith Kramer St. NE 
 Hartville OH  44632 

 
 
 
A children’s activity bin is available at the back of the sanctuary for the 
children to use during the service. 
 Please take toys to your seat and return the items to the bins after the 

service each week.   

 A small table is available in the back of the sanctuary for parents who may 
need a place to sit with their young children during the service. 

 
 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=keep+in+your+prayers+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=0097A23D2A7D58DA928B3AB3FD9D27B6C38CC39F&selectedIndex=1&ccid=3F%2bcuKlX&simid=608032856308647795&thid=OIP.Mdc5f9cb8a957dd8c8c2dcd8acd26a6a9o0

